
Dear Parent,

Your child took part in a program with educational entertainer 
Brian Richards called, “Seuss On The LOOSE!”.  In an effort to 
make this program “educationally significant” we have sent this 
letter home with some follow-up activities.

The main points discussed were what Dr. Seuss wanted to 
accomplish in his stories:

 Make Reading FUN!
 Get students to exercise their IMAGINATION!
 Teach AN Important Lesson!

The simple activities included help to reinforce the important messages already shared during 
the program and reviewed in the classroom.  If  you would like more information about our 
presenter and the program he presented please feel free to visit his website at:

 www.4aceproductions.com

Thanks for your support and commitment to getting your kids EXCITED about reading!

Sincerely,

Brian Richards

Seuss on the LOOSE!
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